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Lifetime Effects Lawrence J. Schweinhart 2005
Words In The Dust Trent Reedy 2013-03-01 Zulaikha hopes. She hopes for peace,
now that the Taliban have been driven from Afghanistan; a good relationship
with her hard stepmother; and one day even to go to school, or to have her
cleft palate fixed. Zulaikha knows all will be provided for her--"Inshallah,"
God willing. Then she meets Meena, who offers to teach her the Afghan poetry
she taught her late mother. And the Americans come to her village, promising
not just new opportunities and dangers, but surgery to fix her face. These
changes could mean a whole new life for Zulaikha--but can she dare to hope
they'll come true?
Guys Read: Other Worlds Jon Scieszka 2013-09-17 Other Worlds, the fourth volume
in Jon Scieszka’s Guys Read anthology series for tween boys, features ten
thrilling new tales of science fiction and fantasy from some of the biggest
names in children’s literature. Prepare yourself for ten trips into the
unknown, as ten of your favorite writers—Rick Riordan, who has written an allnew and exclusive Percy Jackson tale, Tom Angleberger of Origami Yoda fame,
Newbery medalist Rebecca Stead, Shannon Hale, D. J. MacHale, Eric Nylund,
Kenneth Oppel, Neal Shusterman, Shaun Tan, and none other than the late Ray
Bradbury—spin tales of fantasy and science fiction the likes of which you have
never imagined. Compiled by National Ambassador for Children’s Literature (and
Secret Ambassador for the Intergalactic Alliance) Jon Scieszka, Guys Read:
Other Worlds is sure to boldly take you where no reader has gone before.
Department of Defense Dictionary of Military and Associated Terms United
States. Joint Chiefs of Staff 1994
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OECD Reviews of Evaluation and Assessment in Education Synergies for Better
Learning An International Perspective on Evaluation and Assessment OECD
2013-04-11 This report provides an international comparative analysis and
policy advice to countries on how evaluation and assessment arrangements can be
embedded within a consistent framework to improve the quality, equity and
efficiency of school education.
Dual Language Education Kathryn J. Lindholm-Leary 2001-01-01 Dual language
education is a program that combines language minority and language majority
students for instruction through two languages. This book provides the
conceptual background for the program and discusses major implementation
issues. Research findings summarize language proficiency and achievement
outcomes from 8000 students at 20 schools, along with teacher and parent
attitudes.
Social Science Research Anol Bhattacherjee 2012-04-01 This book is designed to
introduce doctoral and graduate students to the process of conducting
scientific research in the social sciences, business, education, public health,
and related disciplines. It is a one-stop, comprehensive, and compact source
for foundational concepts in behavioral research, and can serve as a standalone text or as a supplement to research readings in any doctoral seminar or
research methods class. This book is currently used as a research text at
universities on six continents and will shortly be available in nine different
languages.
Chronicles of Wasted Time Malcolm Muggeridge 2006 Back in print for the first
time since Muggeridge's death in 1990, both published volumes of his acclaimed
biography-The Green Stick and The Infernal Grove, plus the previously
unpublished start to an unfinished third volume entitled The Right Eye-all
brought together in one unabridged volume. "There is not a flat page in this
mingling of anecdote, comment and self-criticism. . . . An international throng
of writers, politicians, soldiers, spies, traitors and eccentrics jostles in
these page from Attlee to Wodehouse via Burgess and Philby, Churchill, de
Gaulle, Gide, Chanel, Montgomery, Evelyn Waugh." -The Daily Telegraph "Much of
it . . . is very funny indeed; his description of being inducted into the
mysteries of invisible writing when he joined the M16, for instance, is one of
the great comic set-pieces that are artfully placed throughout the book. . . .
Apart from these, the wit sparkles on almost every page." -The Observer ." . .
this is one of the most delightful and entertaining memoirs of our age." -The
Washington Post "A sure hand pushes the pen; a splendid mind guides the hand.
There are paragraphs in this book that . . . are models of the best of clarity,
grace and beauty in the English language." -The Dallas Morning News Born in
1903, Malcolm Muggeridge started his career as a university lecturer in Cairo
before taking up journalism. As a journalist he worked around the world on the
Guardian, Calcutta Statesman, the Evening Standard and the Daily Telegraph. In
1953 became editor of Punch, where he remained for four years. In later years
he became best known as a broadcaster both on television and radio for the BBC.
His other books include Jesus Rediscovered, Christ and the Media, and A Third
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Testament.
The Cruelest Miles: The Heroic Story of Dogs and Men in a Race Against an
Epidemic Gay Salisbury 2005-02-17 "A stirring tale of survival, thanks to man's
best friend." —Seattle Times When a deadly diphtheria epidemic swept through
Nome, Alaska, in 1925, the local doctor knew that without a fresh batch of
antitoxin, his patients would die. The lifesaving serum was a thousand miles
away, the port was icebound, and planes couldn't fly in blizzard
conditions—only the dogs could make it. The heroic dash of dog teams across the
Alaskan wilderness to Nome inspired the annual Iditarod Trail Sled Dog Race and
immortalized Balto, the lead dog of the last team whose bronze statue still
stands in New York City's Central Park. This is the greatest dog story, never
fully told until now.
Escape from Freedom Erich Fromm 1994 The author analyzes what he considers to
be contemporary man's fear of positive freedom and willingness to submit to
totalitarianism.
School, Family, and Community Partnerships Joyce L. Epstein 2018-07-19
Strengthen family and community engagement to promote equity and increase
student success! When schools, families, and communities collaborate and share
responsibility for students' education, more students succeed in school. Based
on 30 years of research and fieldwork, this fourth edition of a bestseller
provides tools and guidelines to use to develop more effective and equitable
programs of family and community engagement. Written by a team of well-known
experts, this foundational text demonstrates a proven approach to implement and
sustain inclusive, goal-oriented programs. Readers will find: Many examples and
vignettes Rubrics and checklists for implementation of plans CD-ROM complete
with slides and notes for workshop presentations
Musical Plumbing Laura Biggs 2018 Musician John Kovac uses PVC pipes to make
his own instruments.
Dash (Dogs of World War II) Kirby Larson 2014-08-26 New from Newbery Honor
author Kirby Larson, the moving story of a Japanese-American girl who is
separated from her dog upon being sent to an incarceration camp during WWII.
Although Mitsi Kashino and her family are swept up in the wave of anti-Japanese
sentiment following the attack on Pearl Harbor, Mitsi never expects to lose her
home -- or her beloved dog, Dash. But, as World War II rages and people of
Japanese descent are forced into incarceration camps, Mitsi is separated from
Dash, her classmates, and life as she knows it. The camp is a crowded and
unfamiliar place, whose dusty floors, seemingly endless lines, and barbed wire
fences begin to unravel the strong Kashino family ties. With the help of a
friendly neighbor back home, Mitsi remains connected to Dash in spite of the
hard times, holding on to the hope that the war will end soon and life will
return to normal. Though they've lost their home, will the Kashino family also
lose their sense of family? And will Mitsi and Dash ever be reunited? *"This
emotionally satisfying and thought-provoking book will have readers pulling for
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Mitsi and Dash." -KIRKUS REVIEWS, starred review
A Nation at Risk United States. National Commission on Excellence in Education
1983
Educating the Student Body Committee on Physical Activity and Physical
Education in the School Environment 2013-11-13 Physical inactivity is a key
determinant of health across the lifespan. A lack of activity increases the
risk of heart disease, colon and breast cancer, diabetes mellitus,
hypertension, osteoporosis, anxiety and depression and others diseases.
Emerging literature has suggested that in terms of mortality, the global
population health burden of physical inactivity approaches that of cigarette
smoking. The prevalence and substantial disease risk associated with physical
inactivity has been described as a pandemic. The prevalence, health impact, and
evidence of changeability all have resulted in calls for action to increase
physical activity across the lifespan. In response to the need to find ways to
make physical activity a health priority for youth, the Institute of Medicine's
Committee on Physical Activity and Physical Education in the School Environment
was formed. Its purpose was to review the current status of physical activity
and physical education in the school environment, including before, during, and
after school, and examine the influences of physical activity and physical
education on the short and long term physical, cognitive and brain, and
psychosocial health and development of children and adolescents. Educating the
Student Body makes recommendations about approaches for strengthening and
improving programs and policies for physical activity and physical education in
the school environment. This report lays out a set of guiding principles to
guide its work on these tasks. These included: recognizing the benefits of
instilling life-long physical activity habits in children; the value of using
systems thinking in improving physical activity and physical education in the
school environment; the recognition of current disparities in opportunities and
the need to achieve equity in physical activity and physical education; the
importance of considering all types of school environments; the need to take
into consideration the diversity of students as recommendations are developed.
This report will be of interest to local and national policymakers, school
officials, teachers, and the education community, researchers, professional
organizations, and parents interested in physical activity, physical education,
and health for school-aged children and adolescents.
Bayesian Data Analysis, Third Edition Andrew Gelman 2013-11-01 Now in its third
edition, this classic book is widely considered the leading text on Bayesian
methods, lauded for its accessible, practical approach to analyzing data and
solving research problems. Bayesian Data Analysis, Third Edition continues to
take an applied approach to analysis using up-to-date Bayesian methods. The
authors—all leaders in the statistics community—introduce basic concepts from a
data-analytic perspective before presenting advanced methods. Throughout the
text, numerous worked examples drawn from real applications and research
emphasize the use of Bayesian inference in practice. New to the Third Edition
Four new chapters on nonparametric modeling Coverage of weakly informative
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priors and boundary-avoiding priors Updated discussion of cross-validation and
predictive information criteria Improved convergence monitoring and effective
sample size calculations for iterative simulation Presentations of Hamiltonian
Monte Carlo, variational Bayes, and expectation propagation New and revised
software code The book can be used in three different ways. For undergraduate
students, it introduces Bayesian inference starting from first principles. For
graduate students, the text presents effective current approaches to Bayesian
modeling and computation in statistics and related fields. For researchers, it
provides an assortment of Bayesian methods in applied statistics. Additional
materials, including data sets used in the examples, solutions to selected
exercises, and software instructions, are available on the book’s web page.
Distance Education for Teacher Training Hilary Perraton 2002-03-11 First
published in 2002. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa
company.
Hitler Youth: Growing Up in Hitler's Shadow Susan Campbell Bartoletti
2016-04-26 Robert F. Sibert Award-winner Susan Campbell Bartoletti explores the
riveting and often chilling story of Germany's powerful Hitler Youth groups. In
her first full-length nonfiction title since winning the Robert F. Sibert
Award, Susan Campbell Bartoletti explores the riveting and often chilling story
of Germany's powerful Hitler Youth groups."I begin with the young. We older
ones are used up . . . But my magnificent youngsters! Look at these men and
boys! What material! With them, I can create a new world." --Adolf Hitler,
Nuremberg 1933 By the time Hitler became Chancellor of Germany in 1933, 3.5
million children belonged to the Hitler Youth. It would become the largest
youth group in history. Susan Campbell Bartoletti explores how Hitler gained
the loyalty, trust, and passion of so many of Germany's young people. Her
research includes telling interviews with surviving Hitler Youth members.
Pig the Pug Aaron Blabey 2018-01-30 A hilarious book about learning to share
from the much-loved, award-winning author and illustrator Aaron Blabey. Pig is
a greedy and selfish Pug. He has all the bouncy balls, bones, and chew toys a
dog could ever want, yet he refuses to share with his poor friend, Trevor.
Little does he know, however, that being greedy has its consquences. Join Pig
as he learns to share -- the hard way!Young readers will love the irresistbly
quirky and funny illustrations that are paired with a relatable lesson of
learning to share with others. For dog and pet lovers everywhere.
Curriculum Leadership Allan A. Glatthorn 2011-12-05 Curriculum Leadership:
Strategies for Development and Implementation, Third Edition is a one-of-a-kind
resource written for educational leaders, teachers, and administrators.
Responding to the need for globally connected classrooms and innovative
leadership, this unique text provides a rich and inclusive foundation of
curriculum. The authors draw upon a wide range of research and experience to
provide readers with creative, up-to-date curriculum strategies and ideas. In
sharing innovative programs, learning experiences, and new approaches, they
build a solid connection for curriculum development from theory to practice,
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helping future leaders in education meet the global challenges of our time.
Transforming the Workforce for Children Birth Through Age 8 National Research
Council 2015-07-23 Children are already learning at birth, and they develop and
learn at a rapid pace in their early years. This provides a critical foundation
for lifelong progress, and the adults who provide for the care and the
education of young children bear a great responsibility for their health,
development, and learning. Despite the fact that they share the same objective
- to nurture young children and secure their future success - the various
practitioners who contribute to the care and the education of children from
birth through age 8 are not acknowledged as a workforce unified by the common
knowledge and competencies needed to do their jobs well. Transforming the
Workforce for Children Birth Through Age 8 explores the science of child
development, particularly looking at implications for the professionals who
work with children. This report examines the current capacities and practices
of the workforce, the settings in which they work, the policies and
infrastructure that set qualifications and provide professional learning, and
the government agencies and other funders who support and oversee these
systems. This book then makes recommendations to improve the quality of
professional practice and the practice environment for care and education
professionals. These detailed recommendations create a blueprint for action
that builds on a unifying foundation of child development and early learning,
shared knowledge and competencies for care and education professionals, and
principles for effective professional learning. Young children thrive and learn
best when they have secure, positive relationships with adults who are
knowledgeable about how to support their development and learning and are
responsive to their individual progress. Transforming the Workforce for
Children Birth Through Age 8 offers guidance on system changes to improve the
quality of professional practice, specific actions to improve professional
learning systems and workforce development, and research to continue to build
the knowledge base in ways that will directly advance and inform future
actions. The recommendations of this book provide an opportunity to improve the
quality of the care and the education that children receive, and ultimately
improve outcomes for children.
How to Design and Evaluate Research in Education Jack R. Fraenkel 2005-04 How
to Design and Evaluate Research in Education provides a comprehensive
introduction to educational research. Step-by-step analysis of real research
studies provides students with practical examples of how to prepare their work
and read that of others. End-of-chapter problem sheets, comprehensive coverage
of data analysis, and information on how to prepare research proposals and
reports make it appropriate both for courses that focus on doing research and
for those that stress how to read and understand research.
Daniel's Story Carol Matas 1993 Daniel, whose family suffers as the Nazis rise
to power in Germany, describes his imprisonment in a concentration camp and his
eventual liberation.
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Up From Slavery Booker T. Washington 1907 Deals partly with the establishment
of the Tuskegee Normal and Industrial Institute.
The Funding of School Education Collectif 2017-06-26 This report on the funding
of school education constitutes the first in a series of thematic comparative
reports bringing together findings from the OECD School Resources Review.
School systems have limited financial resources with which to pursue their
objectives and the design of school funding policies plays a key role in
ensuring that resources are directed to where they can make the most
difference. As OECD school systems have become more complex and characterised
by multi-level governance, a growing set of actors are increasingly involved in
financial decision-making. This requires designing funding allocation models
that are aligned to a school system’s governance structures, linking budget
planning procedures at different levels to shared educational goals and
evaluating the use of school funding to hold decision makers accountable and
ensure that resources are used effectively and equitably. This report was cofunded by the European Commission. .
Master the SSAT/ISEE Peterson's 2011-07-01 Peterson's Master the SSAT & ISEE
contains hundreds of practice questions, solid test-taking advice, and
essential private secondary school information. Test-takers can use Peterson's
ebook to obtain their best high school entrance exam score and get into the
secondary school of their choice. Readers will find sections on high school
entrance exam basics, vocabulary review, verbal ability review, reading review,
mathematics review, writing sample review, SSAT and ISEE practice tests, and a
Parent's Guide to Private Schools. Peterson's Master the SSAT & ISEE provides
students with detailed strategies to help maximize their test scores AND
assists parents with guidance on selecting, applying to, and paying for private
school.
Anne Frank's Tales from the Secret Annexe Anne Frank 2010 "In these tales the
reader can observe Anne's writing prowess grow from that of a young girl's into
the observations of a perceptive, edgy, witty and compassionate woman"--Jacket
flaps.
Report of the National Reading Panel : Teaching Children to Read : an Evidencebased Assessment of the Scientific Research Literature on Reading and Its
Implications for Reading Instruction National Reading Panel (U.S.) 2000
Goodbye Stranger Rebecca Stead 2015-08-04 This brilliant, New York Times
bestselling novel from the author of the Newbery Medal winner When You Reach Me
explores multiple perspectives on the bonds and limits of friendship. Long ago,
best friends Bridge, Emily, and Tab made a pact: no fighting. But it’s the
start of seventh grade, and everything is changing. Emily’s new curves are
attracting attention, and Tab is suddenly a member of the Human Rights Club.
And then there’s Bridge. She’s started wearing cat ears and is the only one
who’s still tempted to draw funny cartoons on her homework. It’s also the
beginning of seventh grade for Sherm Russo. He wonders: what does it mean to
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fall for a girl—as a friend? By the time Valentine’s Day approaches, the girls
have begun to question the bonds—and the limits—of friendship. Can they grow up
without growing apart? “Sensitively explores togetherness, aloneness, betrayal
and love.” —The New York Times A Boston Globe–Horn Book Honor Book for Fiction
Named a Best Book of the Year by The New York Times, The Washington Post, The
Wall Street Journal, The Boston Globe, The Guardian, NPR, and more!
A Taxonomy for Learning, Teaching, and Assessing Benjamin Samuel Bloom 2001
This revision of Bloom's taxonomy is designed to help teachers understand and
implement standards-based curriculums. Cognitive psychologists, curriculum
specialists, teacher educators, and researchers have developed a twodimensional framework, focusing on knowledge and cognitive processes. In
combination, these two define what students are expected to learn in school. It
explores curriculums from three unique perspectives-cognitive psychologists
(learning emphasis), curriculum specialists and teacher educators (C & I
emphasis), and measurement and assessment experts (assessment emphasis). This
revisited framework allows you to connect learning in all areas of curriculum.
Educators, or others interested in educational psychology or educational
methods for grades K-12.
The Zones of Regulation Leah M. Kuypers 2011 "... a curriculum geared toward
helping students gain skills in consciously regulating their actions, which in
turn leads to increased control and problem solving abilities. Using a
cognitive behavior approach, the curriculum's learning activities are designed
to help students recognize when they are in different states called "zones,"
with each of four zones represented by a different color. In the activities,
students also learn how to use strategies or tools to stay in a zone or move
from one to another. Students explore calming techniques, cognitive strategies,
and sensory supports so they will have a toolbox of methods to use to move
between zones. To deepen students' understanding of how to self-regulate, the
lessons set out to teach students these skills: how to read others' facial
expressions and recognize a broader range of emotions, perspective about how
others see and react to their behavior, insight into events that trigger their
less regulated states, and when and how to use tools and problem solving
skills. The curriculum's learning activities are presented in 18 lessons. To
reinforce the concepts being taught, each lesson includes probing questions to
discuss and instructions for one or more learning activities. Many lessons
offer extension activities and ways to adapt the activity for individual
student needs. The curriculum also includes worksheets, other handouts, and
visuals to display and share. These can be photocopied from this book or
printed from the accompanying CD."--Publisher's website.
Becoming Naomi Leon Pam Munoz Ryan 2012-10-01 A reissue of Pam Munoz Ryan's
bestselling backlist with a distinctive author treatment and new cover art by
Raul Colon. Naomi Soledad Leon Outlaw has had a lot to contend with in her
young life, her name for one. Then there are her clothes (sewn in polyester by
Gram), her difficulty speaking up, and her status at school as "nobody
special." But according to Gram, most problems can be overcome with positive
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thinking. And with Gram and her little brother, Owen, Naomi's life at Avocado
Acres Trailer Rancho in California is happy and peaceful...until their mother
reappears after seven years of being gone, stirring up all sorts of questions
and challenging Naomi to discover and proclaim who she really is.
I Am Malala Malala Yousafzai 2013-10-08 A MEMOIR BY THE YOUNGEST RECIPIENT OF
THE NOBEL PEACE PRIZE As seen on Netflix with David Letterman "I come from a
country that was created at midnight. When I almost died it was just after
midday." When the Taliban took control of the Swat Valley in Pakistan, one girl
spoke out. Malala Yousafzai refused to be silenced and fought for her right to
an education. On Tuesday, October 9, 2012, when she was fifteen, she almost
paid the ultimate price. She was shot in the head at point-blank range while
riding the bus home from school, and few expected her to survive. Instead,
Malala's miraculous recovery has taken her on an extraordinary journey from a
remote valley in northern Pakistan to the halls of the United Nations in New
York. At sixteen, she became a global symbol of peaceful protest and the
youngest nominee ever for the Nobel Peace Prize. I AM MALALA is the remarkable
tale of a family uprooted by global terrorism, of the fight for girls'
education, of a father who, himself a school owner, championed and encouraged
his daughter to write and attend school, and of brave parents who have a fierce
love for their daughter in a society that prizes sons. I AM MALALA will make
you believe in the power of one person's voice to inspire change in the world.
Getting to Where We Meant to Be Patricia H. Hinchey 2018-03-31 How is it, this
text asks, that given such good intentions among education professionals,
things in schools can go so very wrong? The problem, Hinchey and Konkol posit,
is that unspoken and misleading assumptions result in choices, decisions and
policies with disastrous consequences for kids. They tease out those
assumptions on the key issues of school goals, curriculum, education for
citizenship, discipline, and school reform, inviting readers to think again, to
question the taken-for-granted, in the hope of better aligning intentions and
outcomes. This book is the perfect text for both undergraduate and graduate
classrooms devoted to the study of public education. Questions at the end of
each chapter point to ways for preservice and inservice teachers, as well as
administrators and other education personnel, to advance their thinking about
choices in their own contexts. In addition, suggested readings, websites and
videos offer more food for thought.
The Interlopers Perfection Learning Corporation 2002-01-01 Saki. Years of
rivalry and feuding between the von Gradwitzes and the Znaeyms seemingly come
to an end when the two heads of the families find themselves in a life-or-death
situation. Unfortunately, their reconcilliation comes too late. 40 pages. Tale
Bla
Introductory Statistics Barbara Illowsky 2017-12-19 Introductory Statistics is
designed for the one-semester, introduction to statistics course and is geared
toward students majoring in fields other than math or engineering. This text
assumes students have been exposed to intermediate algebra, and it focuses on
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the applications of statistical knowledge rather than the theory behind it. The
foundation of this textbook is Collaborative Statistics, by Barbara Illowsky
and Susan Dean. Additional topics, examples, and ample opportunities for
practice have been added to each chapter. The development choices for this
textbook were made with the guidance of many faculty members who are deeply
involved in teaching this course. These choices led to innovations in art,
terminology, and practical applications, all with a goal of increasing
relevance and accessibility for students. We strove to make the discipline
meaningful, so that students can draw from it a working knowledge that will
enrich their future studies and help them make sense of the world around them.
Coverage and Scope Chapter 1 Sampling and Data Chapter 2 Descriptive Statistics
Chapter 3 Probability Topics Chapter 4 Discrete Random Variables Chapter 5
Continuous Random Variables Chapter 6 The Normal Distribution Chapter 7 The
Central Limit Theorem Chapter 8 Confidence Intervals Chapter 9 Hypothesis
Testing with One Sample Chapter 10 Hypothesis Testing with Two Samples Chapter
11 The Chi-Square Distribution Chapter 12 Linear Regression and Correlation
Chapter 13 F Distribution and One-Way ANOVA
Almost Astronauts Tanya Lee Stone 2011-09-27 They had the right stuff. They
defied the prejudices of the time. And they blazed a trail for generations of
women to follow. What does it take to be an astronaut? Excellence at flying,
courage, intelligence, resistance to stress, top physical shape -- any
checklist would include these. But when America created NASA in 1958, there was
another unspoken rule: you had to be a man. Here is the tale of thirteen women
who proved that they were not only as tough as the toughest man but also brave
enough to challenge the government. They were blocked by prejudice, jealousy,
and the scrawled note of one of the most powerful men in Washington. But even
though the Mercury 13 women did not make it into space, they did not lose, for
their example empowered young women to take their place in the sky, piloting
jets and commanding space capsules. ALMOST ASTRONAUTS is the story of thirteen
true pioneers of the space age. Back matter includes an author’s note, an
appendix, further reading, a bibliography, sources, source notes, and an index.
Woodsong Gary Paulsen 1990 For a rugged outdoor man and his family, life in
northern Minnesota is a wild experience involving wolves, deer, and the sled
dogs that make their way of life possible. Includes an account of the author's
first Iditarod, a dogsled race across Alaska.
Investing in the Health and Well-Being of Young Adults National Research
Council 2015-01-27 Young adulthood - ages approximately 18 to 26 - is a
critical period of development with long-lasting implications for a person's
economic security, health and well-being. Young adults are key contributors to
the nation's workforce and military services and, since many are parents, to
the healthy development of the next generation. Although 'millennials' have
received attention in the popular media in recent years, young adults are too
rarely treated as a distinct population in policy, programs, and research.
Instead, they are often grouped with adolescents or, more often, with all
adults. Currently, the nation is experiencing economic restructuring, widening
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inequality, a rapidly rising ratio of older adults, and an increasingly diverse
population. The possible transformative effects of these features make focus on
young adults especially important. A systematic approach to understanding and
responding to the unique circumstances and needs of today's young adults can
help to pave the way to a more productive and equitable tomorrow for young
adults in particular and our society at large. Investing in The Health and
Well-Being of Young Adults describes what is meant by the term young adulthood,
who young adults are, what they are doing, and what they need. This study
recommends actions that nonprofit programs and federal, state, and local
agencies can take to help young adults make a successful transition from
adolescence to adulthood. According to this report, young adults should be
considered as a separate group from adolescents and older adults. Investing in
The Health and Well-Being of Young Adults makes the case that increased efforts
to improve high school and college graduate rates and education and workforce
development systems that are more closely tied to high-demand economic sectors
will help this age group achieve greater opportunity and success. The report
also discusses the health status of young adults and makes recommendations to
develop evidence-based practices for young adults for medical and behavioral
health, including preventions. What happens during the young adult years has
profound implications for the rest of the life course, and the stability and
progress of society at large depends on how any cohort of young adults fares as
a whole. Investing in The Health and Well-Being of Young Adults will provide a
roadmap to improving outcomes for this age group as they transition from
adolescence to adulthood.
Millicent Min, Girl Genius (The Millicent Min Trilogy, Book 1) Lisa Yee
2015-04-28 Millicent Min is having a bad summer. Her fellow high school
students hate her for setting the curve. Her fellow 11-year-olds hate her for
going to high school. And her mother has arranged for her to tutor Stanford
Wong, the poster boy for Chinese geekdom. But then Millie meets Emily. Emily
doesn't know Millicent's IQ score. She actually thinks Millie is cool. And if
Millie can hide her awards, ignore her grandmother's advice, swear her parents
to silence, blackmail Stanford, and keep all her lies straight, she just might
make her first friend. What's it going to take? Sheer genius.
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